Request For Qualifications

for

Design Services

Cedar Creek WWTP Expansion Phase II; Solids Handling Rehabilitation; and Super Critical Water Oxidation Pilot
PN 1-C-013-25; 1-C-025-25; and 1-C-019-25
The City of Olathe, Kansas, Infrastructure Department is seeking qualification proposals from engineering firms for design and construction administration services for the Cedar Creek WWTP Expansion Phase II; Solids Handling Rehabilitation and Super Critical Water Oxidation Pilot projects.  These projects consist of the design and construction of a third Biological Nutrient Removal (BNR) train, final clarifier, expansion of our solids handling building to include two centrifuges, polymer feed systems, interior crane/s, and necessary appurtenances, rehabilitation of the gravity thickener, additional gravity thickener, sludge pump station, sludge holding cells and a super critical water oxidation (SCWO) system.
A non-mandatory meeting to go over the intended City scope and tour the Cedar Creek WWTP facility (25915 W 119th St., Olathe, KS) will be held on Friday, September 20th at 9am.  It is anticipated that this tour could last up to 2 hours.  (This will be the only tour given to consultants after the release of this RFQ)

All proposals are due: November 7, 2024, by 4:00 pm.
Please direct all questions to: 


Sabrina Parker

Email:  sparker@olatheks.org

Phone: (913) 971-9116
Full Request for Proposals can be downloaded from app.negometrix.com.

